TD1059 Consultation – Greater Nottingham Centres Study
Broxtowe Borough Council, Gedling Borough Council, Nottingham City Council and Rushcliffe Borough Council (“The Councils”) are currently preparing the Greater Nottingham Strategic Plan, which comprises ‘Part 1’ of the Local Plan for each council. The Councils require a Centres Study to form a key part of the evidence base and to inform policies and strategies to be included within the Regulation 19 Version of the Strategic Plan. Each of the Councils will be preparing a Part 2 Local Plan, following the adoption of the Greater Nottingham Strategic Plan.
Interest

The Council would like to know if you would be interested in bidding for this opportunity in the future.

Brief
Suggestions and comments are welcomed on the attached draft brief. 
Budget
Costs for these services cost isn’t expected to exceed £60,000 (excluding VAT).
Suggestions and comments are welcomed on the budget provision.

Comments and Confidentiality

The information you provide will be treated in the strictest confidence. It will not be made available to future potential bidders for the new service in the event of a tendering process taking place. This is in line with Section 43 of the Freedom of Information Act i.e. a qualified exemption in relation to ‘Commercial Interests’. 
Please complete the form below and submit comments by email, quoting 'BP1509 to: procurement@broxtowe.gov.uk  by 3.00pm 12th July 2023.
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